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October 17 

Speech and Debate Tournament @ Bob 

Jones Academy  (17-18th) 

Homecoming Pep Rally - Pep Rally Bell 

Schedule  

4:30pm Homecoming Parade  

7:30pm Varsity Football Vs. Aynor  

Homecoming game 

October 18 

Class AA Lower State Marching Band  

Competition @ West Ashley High School 

7:00pm FCA Movie Night - “Home Run”  

in the WHS Auditorium 

October 20 

5:00pm Girls’ Tennis Vs. Johnsonville   

@ Johnsonville High School 

October 21 

5:00pm Region VIII - AA Boys’ and Girls’ 

Cross Country Championship @ Stables 

Park Athletic Complex 

October 22 

End of 1st Nine Weeks Grading Period 

Underclassmen and final Senior pictures 

(Make-ups) in the WHS Auditorium 

7:15am FCA meeting in the Media Center 

5:30pm B-Team Football Vs. Georgetown 

6:00pm 1st Round Class AA Volleyball 

Playoffs Vs. T.B.D.  

October 23 

6:00pm J.V. Football Vs. Marion  

October 24 

District Two Student Council Rally  

GCSD Flex Day - No  School for Students 

and Staff 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Theme: “The Warrior Games” 
Pictures by Maddie Giarratano and Matt Simon 

Tonight ends a great week of homecoming for the  

Warriors. It’s been full of wars (pennies to be exact), 

contests such as the chalk walk, door decorating,  

dress-up days, and overall fun for the students. On 

Wednesday afternoon, the princes and princesses of 

the 2014-2015 homecoming court were announced 

(see pg. 2).  

This afternoon will be the annual homecoming pep 

rally; at the pep rally, the grade that showed the most 

school pride throughout the week will be awarded the 

Spirit stick and the 2014-2015 homecoming king will 

be crowned. At 4:30pm, the annual homecoming  

parade will begin at All Saints and end in front of the 

high school. Get a glimpse of the queen nominees, 

see the band perform, check out the class floats, and 

see much, much more; everyone is invited to come out 

and enjoy the parade. At 7:30pm, Waccamaw will kick-

off the homecoming football game as they defend their 

home turf against the Aynor Blue Jackets. Wear your 

school colors to show your Warrior pride and cheer the 

team to victory. At halftime of the game, the 2014-

2015 homecoming queen will be crowned. 

Next week, a special edition of the newsletter will be 

published dedicated to the 2014-2015 homecoming 

week. The newsletter will be filled with more pictures  

and information recapping the whole week. 

    Career Girl 

The GAME of 

Cowboy Diaz and Indian Scumaci 

 

 

“The Warrior Games” 

WHS Homecoming  

Parade! 
Parade begins today at 4:30pm. 

The parade starts at All Saints  

and end at WHS. 

Come out and join in the festivities! 

 

Reporter Zorn  and Old Maid Robinson 

A twister of class colors. 



 
 Congratulations to the following students who 

were voted Prince or Princess of their class: 

Junior Princess 

Jessica Preedom 

 

Sophomore Princess 

Samirah Murray 

 

Freshmen Princess  

Emma Gaskins 

 

Junior Prince 

Kevin Gasque 

 

Sophomore Prince 

Jordan Marshall 

 

Freshmen Prince  

Sam Woods 

Homecoming King will be announced at the pep 

rally this afternoon, and Homecoming Queen will 

be announced at halftime of the  

homecoming football game.  

Queen Nominees 

Mary Kathryn Brown 

Emily Heimberger 

Lindsay Jessmore 

Banks Lucas 

Shir’Mel McCullough 

King Nominees 

Tyler Davis 

Sam Insignares 

Blake Marsh 

Jackson Stacy 

Gabriel Diaz 

Warriors of the Month 

Congratulations to the following 
Warriors who were nominated as  

Warrior of the Month for September. 

         Sarah Bloedel                     Logan Howard            Sam Insignares 

      Berkley Lane                    Richard Rasheed         Ms. Darcy Graham 

                                                                                             Math Teacher 

Warriors Advocating and  
Volunteering for Education 

 

WAVE would like to thank all the Teacher & Staff members who 

have joined WAVE (so far) this year. 

Mrs. Aguilar, Mr. Ares, Mr. Bethea, Mr. Brown, Mrs. Chadwell,  

Mr. Davis, Mr. Dewalt, Ms. Ehnat, Mrs. Gonzalez, Ms. D. Graham,  

Mrs. Griffin, Dr. Hammel, Mrs. Hammond, Mrs. Henderson, Dr. Herndon, 

Ms. Hossa, Mrs. Humowitz, Ms. Johnson, Mrs. Kelly, Mrs. Kemp,  

Mr. Kibler, Ms.Kueneman, Mrs. McCants, Mrs. McClellan, Ms. Miller,  

Mrs. O’Neill, Mr. Peterman, Mr. Pritchard, Mr. Schoen, Ms. Stephenson, 

Mr. Streiffert, Mrs. Tester, Ms. Villamizar, Ms. Warr 

 

Mrs. Aguilar 

Spanish Teacher 

Mr. Schoen 

English Teacher 
Mrs. O’Neill 

Science  

Teacher 

WAVE hosted its first luncheon for the 

Teacher & Staff members on  

Wednesday, October 15th and held a 

drawing. Congratulations to the  

following teachers who won a gift: 

Ms. Ehnat 

Math Teacher 
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Article by Sarah Ball 

Pictures by Jamie Rodriguez 

On Wednesday, October 8th, WHS 

students, FCA members, and their 

friends and families crowded the 

bleachers of the Georgetown High 

school football field along with other 

students from local schools and their 

friends and families to participate in the Fields of Faith rally. Fields of Faith is an event where students 

come together in sports fields or stadiums and preach the word of God to their fellow students and their 

families. Jeff Martin, an FCA leader from Oklahoma, got the idea for this event after reading the 2nd 

Chronicles story about a boy king named Josiah who gathered his people to read the word of God. He 

thought high schools and students could use a religious revival so, in 2004, the first Fields of Faith rally drew 6,000 people all 

across Oklahoma, Texas, and Kansas to sports fields and stadiums to worship, and 100 people came to know Christ. This year’s 

2014 Fields of Faith started around 7:30pm with a welcome announcement from Jackson Stacy – the night’s emcee. Stacy kept the 

event rolling by introducing all of the night’s events with “energizers” to get the crowd active and excited. Led by members of the 

Georgetown FCA, these “energizers” consisted of dances that had the crowd moving all around the bleachers. Praise music  

followed that got the crowd ready for prayer and testimonies. WHS students Blake Marsh and Rachel Thornton gave testimonies 

along with students from Carvers Bay and Georgetown. These inspiring testimonies really spoke to the students and let them hear 

about how God was working in people just like them. Following the testimonies, the story of the God-fearing boy Josiah found in 

2nd Chronicles, was then read by students to emphasize how young people can make a difference in their community and their 

world. Then the main speaker, Jonathan Inabinet, stepped up to the microphone. With humor and personal stories, he reminded 

the crowd about how important a relationship is with God and how easy it is to become a follower of Christ. He also focused on 

how difficult it can be for a Christian to stand up for and live their beliefs. To conclude his talk, Inabinet called for anyone who 

wanted to give or re-commit their lives to Christ. Prayer groups were led by members of the Georgetown FCA. Thirty-four people 

gave or recommitted their lives to God in those groups thanks to prayers and words of encouragement. After the prayer groups 

dispersed, Jonathan Inabinet said a prayer over the crowd to conclude this year’s Fields of Faith. A big thanks to Mrs. Tester, the 

FCA leadership group, and any students, adults, and teachers who helped make this event possible!  A special thanks to the 

Georgetown County South Coastal FCA and area representative Ryan Wright for sponsoring the event.  It was a fantastic rally! 
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WHS Chorus performs at the 
Pawleys Island Festival  

of Music & Arts 
By Ms. Warr 

The Waccamaw Chorus hit the stage this past  

Thursday evening, October 9
th  

at The Reserve Golf 

Club, joining with the world renown Swingle Singers 

from London. The Swingle Singers have been perform-

ing and bringing amazing accapella music for over 50 years. Waccamaw chorus was invited by the Pawleys  

Island Music and Arts organization to perform with these musicians in the 2014 line up of performances. WHS 

Chorus members were hard at work for weeks, preparing two musical selections to perform with the group. The 

first was a delightful, folk style piece named “Piccadilly”. The harmonies and lines were beyond the imagination of 

many of our high schoolers, supremely complex and requiring an above average listening ear and advanced vocal 

ability. Our Waccamaw Choralaires performed the Piccadilly tune beautifully. The second piece was a vibrant jazz 

arrangement of Handel’s Hallelujah Chorus; the whole chorus took the stage for this piece and were amazing.  

Waccamaw Chorus and Choralaires had the privilege of singing three of their own pieces during intermission – 

“Come To the Music”, “What a Wonderful World” and “As If We Never Said Goodbye”, featuring Ashlyn DeLoach 

as a soloist. The event was an incredible experience for the students and the evening ended with an invitation from 

the Long Bay Symphony to join on a future performance. Great job Waccamaw Chorus! 

 

  

Fanfare  

Grand  

Champions 

Article by Hannah Wolf 

Pictures courtesy of Waccamaw  

Bands Facebook page 

The Waccamaw Marching Warrior Band traveled to Aynor High School to 

participate in the annual Aynor Blue Jacket Fanfare. The marching band 

received: 1st place Overall Music, 3rd place Drumline, 3rd place Color  

Guard, 1st place Drum Major (Tori Setliff received the third highest score 

of the entire competition), a Superior rating, 1st place in the 2A division, 

and Grand Champions of the 1A and 2A divisions. Band captain Sam  

Insignares said, “Winning gave the band an extreme boast of confidence 

and people have the energy now that we lost last week at Wando when 

we didn’t perform as well. We need to keep the win from going to our 

heads so we can 

do even better this 

week at the Lower 

State competition. 

I’m really proud of 

everyone and how 

far we have 

come.” 

This Saturday, October 18th, the Marching Warriors will take on Lower 

State at West Ashley High School. If they place in the top eight bands, 

they will proceed to the state championship on October 25th. Congratula-

tions and good luck at Lower State! 



Information by Coach Quinn 

During the weeks of September 29th and October 6th, 

Coach Quinn’s Law Education class ran a mock trial series. 

The cases presented were ones that have recently arisen in 

the NFL, which ranged from drug abuse to domestic  

violence. The first trial featured a women’s activist group, 

represented by Kylee Leizer and Lara von Bylandt Rheydt, 

prosecuting Roger Goodell (Ethan Chapman) for ignoring 

and irresponsibly enforcing the NFL’s Character and  

Conduct Policy. All cases preceding this case pertained  

directly to the NFL’s conduct policy and, after every case 

was presented, the activist group and Goodell had a retrial 

with all the evidence of every case presented. Some of the 

cases included the attorney team of Alonzo Trent, Chris 

Keefer, and Nash Worzalla defending Adrian Peterson, and 

attorneys Caro-

line Stokes and 

Mikayla Beasley 

prosecuting Caro-

lina Panthers de-

fensive end, Greg 

Hardy, for mis-

treating his wife. 

Attorney Joshua 

Carlton defended Josh Gordon and his suspension this sea-

son from the NFL. Student Cimon Bryant said about the 

series, “These cases taught us, as a class, that no matter 

who you are in our society, you must respect the laws of 

our country.” The series was a success for all involved, leav-

ing the students more aware of how the judicial  

system works. 

The Law education class holds a mock trial 

It’s Time to Let the   

“Cat out of the Bag.” 

Article by LeeAnn Ray 

Pictures by Jamie Rodriguez 

Ms. Stephenson’s Anatomy classes 

started studying the anatomy of 

cats last week. The students started 

by naming their group and cat; after they picked 

a name, they took the cats out of the bag and 

examined the outside of the body. Next, the 

groups dug deeper and they examined the inter-

nal features. Most of the cats had experienced 

some sort of trauma in their life. For example, one 

cat had a compound fracture and the bone was 

poking through the skin. The main 

job for students was just to get comfortable with dissecting. 

They also learned new terms and names for the parts of the 

cat, like whiskers are actually called vibrissa. The Anatomy 

classes will have a test next week on the dissection.  
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POSTER CONTEST - open to all grade levels 

WRITING CONTEST—open to grades 6-12 

Awards will be given to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place in 

each category.  Winners in each age division 

shall receive an individual achievement trophy or 

plaque.  A traveling trophy will be awarded to the 

first place winner to be displayed at his or her 

school for one year.  An awards ceremony will be 

held at Inlet Affairs in November. 
 

Entries Due:  October 19
th

, 2014 

Interested?  See Mr. Bethea for details. 

 

 

Sponsored by Horry-Georgetown Fire Chiefs Association and The Sun 

News’ Newspaper in Education Program 

 

The Space Foundation, based in Colorado Springs, Colorado, USA, is 

a global, nonprofit leader in space awareness activities and  

educational programs that bring space into the classroom and major 

industry events.  

Each year, the Space Foundation International Student Art Contest 

invites students, ages 3-18, from around the world to submit original 

artwork based on a space-oriented theme.  

The 2015 contest theme, “The View From My Spaceship,” 

challenges students to design their own concept of a view looking into 

space from a spaceship and then interpret that idea into an original 

work of visual art (drawing, painting, mixed media, or digital).  

The Space Foundation will award a total of 25 prizes to 24 winners -- 
first, second and third place for each age category and a Space  
Foundation Achievement Award for the overall top entry. All entries will 
be displayed in the online Space Foundation art gallery on  
Artsonia.com and winners will be showcased on the Space Foundation 
website. 

 

The deadline entry is November 15th, 2014.  
 

See Mr. Bethea if you are interested in entering the contest. For more 
information on the organization, visit www.spacefoundation.org  

S . C .  Ra d o n  Po st e r  C o n t e stS . C .  Ra d o n  Po st e r  C o n t e stS . C .  Ra d o n  Po st e r  C o n t e st    

Radon is a colorless, odorless, tasteless, and radioactive gas that forms when  
uranium breaks down in rocks and soil. Radon gas moves through the ground to the 
surface and can enter homes and buildings, but there is no way to know the radon 
level unless it is tested; testing for radon is important because radon is the leading 
cause of lung cancer in non-smokers. The S.C. Department of Health and  
Environmental Control is sponsoring its sixth statewide radon poster contest. Help 

spread an important public health message by entering this contest! 

Eligibility:  

Poster contest is open to freshmen, 14 and under. 

Poster Topics: 

One of the following radon topics must be depicted in 

the artwork: 

1. What is radon? 
2. Where does radon come from? 
3. How does radon get into our homes? 
4. Radon can cause lung cancer. 
5. Test your home for radon. 

Contest and Prizes: 

The S.C. poster contest will have three overall win-

ners and two Honorable Mention awards chosen by a 

judging panel. A ceremony will honor the winners.  

Entry Submission: 

Deadline for entry is October 31th, 2014. 

See Mr. Bethea if you are interested in entering the contest! 

 2014 National Radon Poster Contest  
Maison, Age 13 of Provo, UT 

SC EDUCATIION & BUSINESS SUMMIT  
Student Design Contest 

The Education and Business Summit (EBS), South Carolina’s 

largest annual professional development event for the state’s 

career and technology education and administrators, is 

hosting their 2nd annual design contest. This contest is open 

to students from 8th grade and up. Students are invited to 

submit an original design on the theme “Today’s Learners 

Tomorrow’s Earners.” The student creator of the winning 

design will receive recognition in the online pre-conference 

program and in the final printed program. The artwork will be 

featured on the cover of the 2015 conference program held 

in June. 

If you are interested in entering the design contest,  

please contact Mr. Bethea.   

The deadline for submission is Friday, November 21st, 2014.   

http://www.spacefoundation.org
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 Boys’ Swim Team finishes 6th in  

3A State Championship 
Article by Josh Player, picture courtesy of Coach Dear  

Last Saturday, October 6th, the swim team competed in the 2014 

SCHSL 3A State Swimming Championship in  

Columbia, SC.  WHS boys finished 6th out of 28 state teams and 

had three state runner-up/silver medalist events. Coach Dear stat-

ed, “Great swims by everyone. Relays stepped up big with 2 sil-

vers and an epic 200 free relay that was only 1/100th off from 

gold. A heartbreaker, but a fantastic team effort!” Coach Dear 

then went on to say, “From our youngest to our veterans, this was 

an awesome day for Waccamaw Swimming, and I am very proud 

of our season.” Congratulations to the swim team on a wonderful 

finish at the 3A State swim meet. 

Below is a breakdown of events: 

Warrior Blankets  

for sale 

If you are interested in purchasing a Warrior blan-

ket, contact Mrs. Penny McClellan at  

843-237-9899 ext. 2601.  

The cost is $45.  
Make checks payable to WHS ABC. 

JV and Varsity Come Up Short 

Against the Loris Lions 

Varsity Football 
Article by Karl Strittmatter 

Last Friday night, October 10th, the Loris Lions shut out the 

Waccamaw Warriors.  It was a home game with the theme of 

“Pink Out” as people dressed in pink to show their support of 

breast cancer. It was a tough loss for the Warriors as they fell, 

13-0. The Lions established a 13-0 lead before the half,  

scoring off a punt return and a fumble recovery both in the 

second quarter. This lead would stay for the rest of the game 

as each team held each other scoreless. The Warriors gave it 

their all on both offense and defense going up against an  

undefeated team with a solid defense. The Warriors hope to 

move on from this loss as they play the Aynor Blue Jackets 

tonight for Homecoming.  Come out and support the team 

and show your Warrior Pride by wearing black and red. 
 

JV Football 
Article by Coach King 

JV lost a hard fought game against Loris 18-14. Waccamaw’s 

two leaders on offense were: quarterback Jack Floyd who had 

more than 70 yards passing with one touchdown and one 

extra point, and RJ Knowlin who rushed for 100 yards and had 

one reception for a touchdown. The defense was led by  

Jordan Marshall, who had six tackles and broke up numerous 

passes.  

“We had several costly penalties during the first quarter and 

those mistakes were combined with two fumbles, which put 

us behind at halftime,” said Coach King. “The team rallied in 

the 4th quarter, but we ran out of time to complete the  

upset.”  

 

BAKE SALE  

TONIGHT AT THE  

HOMECOMING GAME 
 

From 6:00—7:30pm Mrs. Tester and her Life 

Skills students will be selling brownies and 

cookies near the front entrance of the  

stadium to help raise money for their  

classroom needs. 

The cost is $1.00 each  

Help support your fellow Warriors! 

Boys 200Y Medley Relay 

 

Patrick Sullivan, Luke  

LaRochelle, Adam Paquette, 

Michael Dear     

2nd Place 

Boys 200Y Freestyle 3rd Place 

9th Place 

Patrick Sullivan 

Adam Paquette 

Girls 50Y Freestyle 26th Place Hannah Mackey 

Boys 50Y Freestyle 2nd Place 

11th Place 

Luke LaRochelle 

Michael Dear 

Boys 100Y Butterfly 25th Place Sean King 

Girls 100Y Freestyle 13th Place 

28th Place 

Addison Hicks 

Hannan Mackey 

Boys 100Y Freestyle 5th Place 

12th Place 

Luke LaRochelle 

Michael Dear 

Boys 500Y Freestyle 5th Place Patrick Sullivan 

Boys 200Y Freestyle Relay 2nd Place Patrick Sullivan, Luke  

LaRochelle, Adam Paquette, 

Michael Dear 

Boys 100Y Backstroke 19th Place Sean King 

Boys 100Y Breaststroke 14th Place 

19th Place 

Adam Paquette 

Jonah Crosby 



 

 Get play-by-play action  

on twitter 

@WHSABC1 

Also, enjoy the 2 minute drill 

brought to you by Richard 

Rasheed, Hunter Lane, and  

McCallee Watson 

Adult Sizes: $15         Youth Sizes: $10 

Contact Mrs. 
Tester if you 
would like  

to purchase a  
T-shirt!  

The  
proceeds of the 

sales will go  
towards the WHS girls’ tennis team and  

Mrs. Tester’s class. 

Poinsettia Sale 
Proceeds benefit the  
Warrior Baseball Team 

Color: Red 

Plant Size: Large(6 1/2 
inches tall not including the pot)  

Cost: $12 
 

Money and orders due: November 13th 

Delivery: Friday, December 5th, 2014 

Checks payable to: WHS ABC (Athletic Booster Club) 
 

Contact Ms. Kies in the media center  
to place your order. Warrior Blankets  

for sale 

If you are interested in 

purchasing a Warrior 

blanket, contact Mrs. 

Penny McClellan at  

843-237-9899 ext. 2601.  

The cost is $45.  
Make checks payable to 

WHS ABC. 

By Davis Eddy 

Last Thursday, October 9th  the Varsity hit 

the road, travelling to Marion for another region match.  

Coming out of a defeat to Aynor, the girls were able to  

preserve their region standing by winning 3-0. On Tuesday, 

October 14th,  both the JV and Varsity faced off against strong 

Dillon teams. The JV won the first game by a narrow margin 

of 25-23, but lost the second 25-19. In the third game the girls 

fought hard but fell short, losing 15-13.   

After the JV match, it was Senior Night for the Varsity  
volleyball team. Catherine Kochie, Madeline Hoffman, and 
Michaela Harleston were all recognized for their contributions 
to the team. After this short ceremony, the girls took to the 
court ready to face Dillon. The first game showed promise for 
the Warriors as they won 25-14. However the second win was 
much closer at 27-25. Things fell apart for the girls in the third 
game when Dillon was able to win 25-14. With tensions high, 

everyone was on the edge of their seats as the Varsity struggled to prevail against a determined Dillon team. 

The Warriors were able to emerge victorious in a close 26-24 game.  Way to go, Warriors! 

Seniors Recognition 
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Hawg Hunters  

Compete in Fishing 

Tournament 
Article by Matthew Trowbridge 

Pictures by Coach Matthews & Collin Newton 

On Friday and Saturday, Oct. 10th 

and 11th, the Hawg Hunters  

competed in the 2nd annual South 

Florence High / Southside Middle 

School Invitational Bass Fishing 

Tournament, held at Lake Wateree 

in Camden, SC. Waccamaw had six 

students compete: Asher Damon, 

Chase Daniels, Wilson Grayson, 

McKinley Grooms, Collin Newton, 

and Daniel Rourk. 

Asher Damon and  

Wilson Grayson took 

1st place with four fish 

that weighed in at 

13.42 pounds and the 

big fish weighing 3.17 

pounds. Fourth place 

went to Chase Daniels 

and Collin Newton with 

two fish that weighed 

3.60 pounds. There 

were 15 teams that 

fished and the schools 

that participated were 

South Florence High, Southside  

Middle, and Waccamaw High. Only 5 

of the 15 teams participating 

caught fish. 

 

 

 

Asher Damon and Wilson Grayson 

Chase Daniels and  

Collin Newton 

Article by Sam Windham, pictures courtesy of XC Facebook page 

On Tuesday, October 7th, the cross country team 

raced at Georgetown High against Georgetown and 

Myrtle Beach. The boys raced first, winning their race 

with many runners earning personal records. The girls 

raced next, also winning with many new personal  

records. Way to go, Warriors! 

The cross country had an exciting race on  

Saturday, October 10th, in Orlando, at the ESPN Wide 

World of Sports Complex. The first race of the day was 

JV girls, who earned 2nd out of 13 schools. The next 

race was JV boys who got 3rd out of 12 schools. The 

varsity girls were the third race, earning 5th out of 23 

schools. The varsity boys ran the fourth race, earning 

5th out of 24 teams. Great job, Warriors! 

Waccamaw Competes in the  

Disney XC Classic 

JV Girls with their medals JV Boys with their medals 

Team at Disney ESPN Wide World of Sports Complex 

Congratulations 

Hawg Hunters! 



 

Zach Trzop 

Jed Parreno 

Sam Windham  

Jamie Rodriguez 

LeeAnn Ray 

Josh Stafford 

Max Senarslan 

Josh Player 

Karl Strittmatter 

Matthew Trowbridge 

Maddie Giarratano 

Davis Eddy 

Danielle Mallon 

Will Brock 

Matt Simon 
  

N e w s l e t t e r  S t a f f  
Hannah Wolf, Editor-in-Chief 

WAVE STORE 

Official Home of your Warrior Wear  

Stop by to pick up Warrior Wear  

We have new T-shirt designs, also pens, pencils,  

thumb drives, car coasters, car plates, and more! 

Open every Thursday 

11:30–1:30pm 

(subject to change) 

 

Juniors: If you are interested in being 

on the prom committee, the first  

meeting will be held Monday,  

October 20
th

 immediately after school 

in Mrs. Tester’s room. 

    FYI—Prom will be Sat., May 2,  2015  

 

The next Youth Leadership Tour is scheduled 

for Tuesday, October. 28th.  Students will 

visist the Georgetown City Police Depart-

ment and the Georgetown County Court.  

Juniors interested in Law, Public Safety, and 

Security, please see Mrs. Kelly or Guidance 

for a permission form. 

Make-Up Pictures      
Final senior pictures and underclassmen 

pictures will be on Wednesday, Oct. 22nd.  
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 SAT PREP WORKSHOP with Bill McKenzie Saturday, Oct. 25th and Saturday, Nov. 1st from 9:00am-12:30pm at 

Socastee Public Library. The cost is $90. Call 843-293-7551 for reservations. 

 Georgetown High School is hosting a workshop for ACT and SAT on Monday, October 27th, at the Beck  

Administration Building from 8:00am—3:00pm.  The cost is $60 and must be made payable to P.A.W.S.  Registration 

forms are available in WHS guidance.  Please register by October 20th. 

 The WHS Career and College Fair is scheduled for Friday, November 14th, from 8:00am-12:00pm. Students will 

attend by grade level. Parents or business representatives who are interested in presenting information at the Career 

and College Fair are invited to contact guidance to register. 

SENIORS- please sign up for Remind 101 to make sure 

you receive important information. 

Number: 919-586-8620  Code: @051c0 

SAT TEST DATES 

Test Date Registration  

Deadline 

Late Registration 

November 8, 2014 expired October 24-28, 2014 

December 6, 2014 November 6, 2014 November 21-24, 2014 

January 24, 2015 December 29, 2015 January 9-13, 2015 

March 14, 2015 February 13, 2015 February 27– March 3, 2015 

May 2, 2015 April 6, 2015 April 17-21, 2015 

June 6, 2015 May 8, 2015 May 22-27, 2015 

Test Date Registration  

Deadline 

Late Registration 

October 25, 2014 expired expired 

December 13, 2014 November 7, 2014 November 8-21, 2014 

February 7, 2015 January 9, 2015 January 10-26, 2015 

April 18, 2015 March 13, 2015 March 14-27, 2015 

June 13, 2015 May 8, 2015 May 9-22, 2015 

ACT TEST DATES 

K - Z Guidance Counselor,  

Mrs. Graham 
A - J Guidance Counselor,  

Mrs. Tucker  

Guidance Secretary,  

Mrs. Simmons 

Guidance Assistant,  

Ms. Smalls 

ALL SENIORS: 

Please begin listing Mrs. Alyssa Graham 

(agraham@gcsd.k12.sc.us) as counselor on 

college applications in Mrs. Tucker's  

absence. Mrs. Graham will be covering all 

last names for college applications. 

Senior Checklist: 

_____Attend Individual Graduation Planning (IGP) Conference with Counselor (Fall) 

_____Complete & Submit College Applications by November 1 

_____Send Test Scores to Colleges (ACT, SAT, AP, COMPASS) directly from Testing Agency 

_____Submit transcript Request Forms to Guidance and list of activities, awards, community service, work experience 

_____Apply for Scholarships (List is online, in Guidance, & Newsletter) (ongoing)…also set up profile on  

 www.fastweb.com; www.collegexpress.com 

_____Apply for PIN for Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) https://pin.ed.gov/PINWebApp/pinindex.jsp  

_____Complete and Submit FAFSA Beginning January 1 https://fafsa.gov 

_____Bring Acceptance Letters and Scholarship Offers to Guidance  

_____Complete Request Form for Final Transcript to be sent to College of Choice (Spring) 

_____Remember to request Official Transcripts to be sent from HGTC or CCU to College for PACE and Dual Enrollment Courses (Teacher Cadet Program) to 

 ensure proper credit is awarded by the college attending 

http://www.fastweb.com
http://www.collegexpress.com
https://fafsa.gov
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October 17 
Adrian Gaynor 

October 18 
Emily Graham 
Matthew Maixner 

October 19 
Kody Gould 

October 20 
Scott Phillips 
Jackson Leone 
Jed Mackey 
Kinley Cooper 

October 21 
Carter Fox 
William Hays 

October 22 
Keenan Anderson 
Olivia Thigpen 
Jack List 

October 23 
Jamie Barnett 

October 24 
Avi Goldschmidt 

October 26 
Wils Desmarteau 
Logan Brown 
Kelvin Cheah 
Kelly Cheah 
Lainie Dancy 
Courtney Beck 

October 27 
Maddison Shepherd 
Autumn Brown 

October 28 
Ethan Shealy 
Elliott Reid 
Kyra Moree 

October 29 
Rachel Bailey 

October 31 
Berkley Lane 
Ariana Senn 
Darnell Dadd 

 
 

October 20 
Mrs. Griffin 

 

100% ID Participation Winners 

Congratulations to  

Mrs. Chadwell’s  first period and  

Ms. Stephenson’s first period for winning 

cookies and brownies for  

100% ID participation  

during the week of October 6th-10th. 
 

      Helping Hands  

Food Drive 

 

The Freshman Student Council is hosting the 

Helping Hands Food Drive. Teachers and 

each of their classes will collect specific 

items that the teachers chose from a given 

list; these items will be collected from  

through November 12th  

and Helping Hands will pick up everything  

on November 13th. 
 

The goal is to collect enough food to feed over 

400 families during the holidays. 
 

**Show your school pride  

by helping others! 

The WHS Student Council will be hosting  

Trick or Trunk 
 October 30th  

4:30 - 6:30pm in the WHS Front Parking Lot 

Theme: Cartoons  
We invite children up to fifth grade to come and trick or treat at 

the cars. Please bring your children, your neighbor’s children, 

and pass the word along to the community.  
 

WHS family: If you are in a club or group that would like to dress up 

and decorate your car, please e-mail Mrs. Humowitz ASAP at  

jhumowitz@gcsd.k12.sc.us. 


